
The annual general meeting of the Fletcher Creek Improvement District was held June 7, 2022 in Kaslo 
BC.  The minutes of the meeting will not be approved by the Trustees until sometime in September 2022
so just to keep you up to date:

1) Both Neil Kelly’s and Peter Sonnenberg’s terms at Trustees expired this year.  Both accepted 
nomination to serve another 3 year term.  Neither was challenged so both were returned to the 
board by acclamation.

2) Laurie Rutherford resigned her seat on the board which was scheduled to expire in 2023.  John 
Command accepted nomination and was unchallenged.  Mr. Command was elected by 
acclamation.  

3) Barbara Lawrence resigned her seat on the board which was scheduled to expire in 2024.  Alan 
Davidson accepted nomination and was unchallenged.  Mr. Davidson was elected by 
acclamation.  

The Fletcher Creek Improvement District’s website has been updated to reflect the above and 
provide contact information.

The budget for the current year was presented by the board for approval of the membership.  The 
budget was approved by the membership as it was presented.  In round numbers:

- Gross revenue is projected to be $36,000.

- Total expenditures are projected to be $23,000.

- Leaving a surplus of $13,000.

The new board continues to plan to hold a special meeting this fall.  The purpose of that special 
meeting will be to present the treatment options currently under study by the Treatment 
Committee with the hope of positioning the membership to make an informed decision as to the 
preferred path forward for the Fletcher Creek Improvement District.

Going forward, Trustee meetings will be held quarterly instead of monthly as has been the case over
the past few years.  If the members have a concern, question or comment regarding the business 
and operations of the Fletcher Creek Improvement District, they need not wait for a board meeting 
to present their thoughts.  Any trustee can be contacted by email to 
fletcher  creekwater@gmail.com, or by telephone at a number listed on the website.


